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Ottawa 10th November 1905-

Sir,

I enclose herewith copy of a letter received

from Mrs.Nancy Hill, on behalf of Mrs.Seth V. Hill, and

in this connection have to refer you to letter to you

of the 4th Instant, and to request that you will report

fully in the matter advising the Department what action

you wouldchggest should be taken.

Your obedient servant,

Porch

Secretary..

Vm.R.Aylswerth,Esq¬

Acting Indian Agent-

Belleville-

Ont.

Affairs, Letterbook,

9 November 1905 - 2 December 1905, (R.G. 10, Volume 5113)
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